
UNIT 27
As you would have noticed there has been some movement over at number 27.  The Trust wishes to inform
you of their decision to purchase the property from Carol's Estate. Renovations are underway to bring the
Unit up to a saleable condition and we will be looking to put it on the market in October. All prospective
residents require to be interviewed and approved by the Trust. If you know of anyone that might be
interested in village living please send them our way!

 

CONDOLENCES FROM THE TRUST
The Trust would like to give our sincere 
condolences to Peter Robertson for the passing 
of Dawn. And to Sheila MacKenzie for the passing 
of Bruce. Bruce is acknowledged for his huge contribution
to the Trust and Community over many years.  Both
residents will be missed and our flag flies at half mast.
A service for Bruce MacKenzie will be held at the Ngunguru
Memorial Hall, Wednesday 28th September, 1pm.
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APM & AGM.
Don't forget Wednesday 19th October is our Annual Public Meeting at 10am, followed by Annual General
Meeting at 10.45am in the Village Hall. Remember this is also the time that our Trustee's are re-elected
including our 3 Resident Trustee's.  If you would like to make a nomination you will receive nomination forms
in your mailbox no less than 10 days before the APM/AGM. Along with these we will also be delivering
Audited Financials, Presidents Report, Maintenance Report and Finance Report. There will be an opportunity
for you to ask any questions that arise from the Reports at the meetings.

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS and SMOKE ALARMS
Don't forget Daylight Savings begins this Sunday so                                           
                                                 put your clocks forward one 
                                                 hour, and Tsunami Sirens
                                                 will be tested Sunday
                                                 morning. It's also a good 
                                                 time to check that your 
                                                 Smoke Alarms are working.  
                                                 If you have a faulty alarm or 
                                                 need any help with testing 
                                                 please contact Emma 
                                                 nrvtrust@gmail.com. 

 

HALL UPGRADE
Council permits are finally on their way so we expect
renovations to start up again very soon. We once again
acknowledge the hard work and dedication of Bruce
MacKenzie to bring this project to life and see it
through.
WIFI has also been installed in the hall to be used for
social occasions and meetings.  

 



On behalf of the committee and residences we send our sincere condolences to
Peter and Family for the sad passing of Dawn. Dawn was a wonderful lady and

neighbour who just loved her family and garden. We also send sincere
condolences to Sheila and Family for the sad passing of Bruce.  He was a valued
and hard working member of the Trust overseeing many projects over the years.

Both will be deeply missed by us all.
 

There is not much happening in the social scene, unable to use the hall it is
extremely hard to have a happy hour maybe when it warms up, we can take

chairs out on the lawn and get together. Hope when we get the permits through
the builder can work fast.

 
 A message from Denise Roddis at House 34

Denise will be starting hairdresser at her home, Wednesdays Fortnightly starting
from Wednesday 28th September from 9AM till 2PM.  Haircuts and Blow waves.

By appointments only.
Phone Deni 0272577274

 
A husband (mature)offers to bring his wife breakfast in bed and asks what she

would like.
I would like strawberries and cream, she tells him. “Write it down, you’ll forget it”
‘No, I won’t’ he answers. Oh, and I would like icing sugar too. Do write it down.

‘No, I won’t forget it”
After a little while he returns, with bacon & eggs.

I told you to write it down! she says. “you’ve forgotten the tomatoes!”
 
 

This next quiz is, what word starts with an E and only contains one letter?
 

Take care everyone
Kath

 

Social Club
Update


